
    

     OSFM  
ABOVE GROUND FUEL STORAGE TANK 

REGULATIONS TRAINING. 
*HOSTED BY PEORIA FIRE DEPARTMENT* 

 
WHEN 

July 21, 2025 
9:00am-1:00pm 

 
WHERE 

Peoria Fire Academy 
7130 N. Galena Rd. 

Peoria, IL 61614 
*Class is limited to 45 people* 

 
Additional Information 

No formal registration is needed. If you have questions, 
please reach out to Captain Shane Pomeroy at 

mpomeroy@peoriagov.org. 
 

**This class will only discuss the regulations of OSFM 
related to aboveground storage tanks (AST) as the OSFM 
regulations are the minimum requirements throughout 

the State of Illinois for the installation of ASTs. This 
class will not discuss AST requirements found in NFPA 

30, NFPA 30A, or the International Fire Code** 
 
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


